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LUMINARIA NIGHT - KIT ASSEMBLY INSTRUCTIONS 

 

Thank you for participating in Luminaria Night 2023. This year’s event will take place on Saturday, December 9th.  

Please have the luminaria placed and lit by 5pm. To assemble and display the kits:  

1. Put about 1 cup of sand in the bottom of each paper bag. Place the candle in the center of the sand.  

2. For a more stable luminaria, we suggest that you fold down the top of the bag into a cuff.  

When assembling luminaria, please keep in mind the following regarding City of Bethlehem regulations: 

The bags must be placed at least 3 feet away from each other and anything combustible (including homes or 

buildings, etc.). In addition, the bags must maintain a 5-foot clear pedestrian walkway at all times, they may not 

be placed on the curb where there is parking allowed, they cannot be placed anywhere that may cause a tripping 

hazard, and only the property owner (or his/her designee) may purchase, set up, and remove items placed 

within the property lines.  

Please go green and save your sand to reuse in 2024.  

 

If you have any questions about these instructions, please contact your Block Captain. You may also contact our 

Development Assistant, Jenna Sentz, at 610-691-5602 ext. 233 or jsentz@newbethany.org. 

 

 

INCLEMENT WEATHER UPDATE 

Any necessary updates will be posted by 2pm on the day of the event. We will also send an email to all 

participants who have an email on file. You can also view updates via the New Bethany website or Facebook 

page www.newbethany.org, https://www.facebook.com/NewBethanyLV or Twitter @NewBethanyLV.  

The inclement weather date is Saturday, December 16th. We will send an email blast by 2pm confirming or 

postponing the event. Postponement will be for the entire event, not by area.  

 

 


